[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Russell_logo_PTA_CMYK.jpg]	PTA ‘VIRTUAL’ MEETING MINUTES
Monday 25th January 2021, 8pm
Present 	Nicki Walker, Amy Galt, Nina Page, Lucienne Mann, Jackie Floyd, Celia Evans, Karen Pollard, Grace Parker, Sandra Birley, Tom Wakeman. 
Apologises 	Sarah Naunton, Lee Howes, Sarah Wilson, Louise Bunney.
Meeting chaired by Amy Galt
PTA Committee 2021: Joint Chair – Sarah Naunton / Grace Parker, Vice Chair – Amy Galt Treasurer - Nina Page, Secretary - Jackie Floyd, Facebook and Marketing – Lucienne Mann 
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action

	Chair’s report
	Report discussed
	INFO

	Head teacher’s Report

	Report discussed
	INFO

	Treasurer’s report
	Report discussed.
	INFO

	New Committee 2021
	A special thank you goes to all the PTA committee members and helpers for a fantastic 2020! During a pandemic it’s been a challenging year but still very successful – what a great team we are! 

All current members have stepped down and a new committee has been discussed and agreed: 

Joint Chair – Sarah Naunton / Grace Parker
Vice Chair – Amy Galt 
Treasurer – Nina Page
Secretary – Jackie Floyd
Facebook/Marketing – Lucienne Mann

The new committee will start with immediate effect.

Welcome also to our latest PTA members, we look forward to working with you during 2021 to raise those all-important funds for our amazing school. 

	

	2nd Hand Uniform –Feb 21
	Uniform FB page has been created by LM. 
In February 21, this page will go live. 

	
LM/AG




	Decorative Stones
Nathans Garden 
 
	Plaque has been received – needs to be installed. 
	SN


	Round Table Santa

	Our 70% proportion of profits from the night has been received, totally £404.97!

	NOTE

	Justgiving Virtual Christmas Raffle 
	£2,452.34 profit from the PTA’s first ever virtual raffle! 
Logistically and administratively it was tough using Just-giving but we are thrilled with the profit made. Next time we can potentially research an alternative virtual method. 

	



	AOB
	Parent who works for Pictons had been in touch with school about potential donation. Form was submitted by NP but the bid was unfortunately unsuccessful this time. There may be potential projects in the future so the parent will keep us posted and we can keep trying. 

Schools wish list - Technological support needed. Large play equipment for foundation playground needed.

The Ball 2021 - we need to check with The Firs regarding their progress and whether they have a new date confirmed. We aren’t willing to accept a joint venture. We would like to continue alternating years.  

	


NOTE


NOTE




LM


	Next meeting
	Wednesday 24th Feb @ 8pm virtually. 
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